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Sumter County Tax Collector Offices
Temporarily Not Providing In-Person Services

Sumter County, FL -

In support of President Trump’s guidance to continue social distancing through April 30, 2020,
and in support of the Executive Orders of Governor DeSantis, changes to in-person services will
occur for the Sumter County Tax Collector.

Effective Monday April 6, 2020:

In-person services are temporarily unavailable in all Sumter County Tax Collector offices.

The Villages Annex, located at 8033 EC 466, The Villages, Fl. 32162, will have a drop box outside
for customers to deposit title work, vehicle registration renewals, handicap permit applications,
and payment of property taxes.

The Villages Sumter County Service Center, located at 7375 Powell Road, Wildwood, Fl. 34785,
will offer title work drop off, vehicle registration renewals, handicap permits applications, and
payment of property taxes in the drive-thru.

The Bushnell office, located at 220 E. McCollum Ave, Bushnell, Fl. 33513, will offer title work
drop off, vehicle registration renewals, handicap permits applications, and payment of property
taxes in the drive-thru.

We will continue to provide limited services to only Sumter County residents through the drive-
thru at our Wildwood and Bushnell offices, as well as by phone, mail, and online. We encourage
you to process transactions on our website at www.sumtertaxcollector.com or contact our
office for assistance at 352-569-6740.



http://www.sumtertaxcollector.com/

